PARNWELL NEWS

Message from the Head teacher:

I hope everyone enjoyed their half term break in the glorious sunshine. We have been very busy this week moving year 6 into the new building and they have been enjoying having their lessons in this amazing new space. Year 5 will move into the building shortly. There is a meeting on the 5th March at 15:30 to discuss how the Year 5 classes will be merged to create two classes of equal size.

Next to the new building, we have installed a new piece of play equipment which the children have had chance to play on this week. They have certainly been enjoying it during their break times. Can we remind parents not to let children on the equipment when dropping off/collecting children as it is only to be used under staff supervision.



Finally, we had the pleasure of welcoming Posh football club to our assembly on Monday. They issued every child with a free ticket for an adult and child to watch a Posh football game on selected dates. Please make sure you confirm your ticket booking on-line or by telephone as per the instructions on the ticket sent home.

Attendance Congratulations

Classes with 96% and above 5LD and 6TM

Celebrating Punctuality

Lowest number of late marks
KS1 –RBH and RKM
KS2 – 4SS, 5KT and 5LD

Online Safety:

There has been a lot of attention in the media recently about an online game called Momo which appears in seemingly innocent videos that have been edited to include violence provoking and/or other inappropriate content. A group of online safety experts that provide advice for schools have issued some tips for parents/carers to keep their kids safe online

Collecting children from school:

Please can we ask parents/carers to make sure the school office has a list of all the people who have permission to collect your child from school. Children will only be able to go home with people who appear on the list.

Toys at school:

We remind parents/carers not to let children come to school with toys from home. They can be distracting for the children and cause distress if lost or broken.

School dinner menu:

Monday 4th March will be week 1 of the dinner menu, which can be viewed on our website.



PARNWELL NEWS

World Book Day:

Don't forget to come to school with your favourite book on **Thursday 7th March** and dress up as a character from it. There will be a prize for the most creative costume.





Lunch Project:

Families First Peterborough will be hosting a Sunday lunch and bingo session on the 3rd March from 12-14:00 at the Charteris Centre, Normanton Road, Welland, PE1 4XE. It is £1 per person and you will need to call Ellie Burton on 079 273 516 05 to book your place.



FAMILIES FIRST PETERBOROUGH



Upcoming Events:

3 March Sunday lunch and Bingo with Families First

4 March Year 6 parents invited to look around the new building at 15:30

5 March Year 5 parents meeting 15:306 March Parnwell netball trials 15:15-16:30

7 March World Book Day – dress up as you favourite character from a book

11 March Richard the Storyteller in Year 6

14 March Family First Aid at Lime Academy Parnwell

15 March Red Nose Day

18 March School Nurse clinic 09:00-12:00

22 March Magic at the Musicals for the school choir

22 March Bikeability for Years 3-6

5 April Rock Steady end of term concert

